
Robstown Independent School District + Robstown, Texas 78380

music Department
August 28, 1978

Hector P. Garcia, MD PA
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

In behalf of the Robstown High School "Big Red" Band, we would
like to express our sincere appreciation to you and State
Representative Hugo Berlanga, for affording our band the
outstanding honor of playing for the Vice President of the
United States, Walter F. Mondale, upon his arrival at the Nava 1
Air Station in Corpus Christi this past Saturday. Not only was
this an honor to our band but to our community as well. Words
can never express what this event has meant in our lives.

Dr. Garcia, I would like to add a personal thank you for all of
the courtesy you gave to me this past wekk in explaining procedures,
locations and in fulfilling requirements of the Secret Service
in this performance. I also appreciated our conversation
together on the way to the radio interview over KUNO. Also,
thank you for taking an interest in our band through your contact
with the Corpus Christi Caller-Times.

If ever we may be of further assistance to our state or national
government, in this manner, please feel free to call upon us.
We do deeply appreciate your interest and continued support of
our schools and community.

SincBBely yours,
Le- 4-
Eugene E. Rhemann, Band Director
Robstown Independent School District
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